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 Training on securities issue, listing on the stock exchange and "Listing Advisory 

Program" was held 

         On September 14, 2021, the Central Bank of the Republic of Azerbaijan, The Small 

and Medium Business (SMB) Development Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the 

Baku Stock Exchange conducted an online training for local entrepreneurs on “Securities 

Issue and Listing on the Stock Exchange”. Employees of the Central Bank of the Republic 

of Azerbaijan, Baku Stock Exchange, AzFinance Investment Company and The Small and 

Medium Business (SMB) Development Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan provided 

general information on the capital market, securities issue, listing procedure and Listing 

Advisory Program. The main purpose of the event was to present alternative financing 

methods to local companies and share international experience in this area. 


